
 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman: Elliot Colburn  

Members: Christina Rees, Rob 

Butler, Kate Osamor, Baroness 

Meacher, Lord Hodgson 

Dear prospective member, 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with great enthusiasm that I reach out to you today, inviting 

you to join our group here at the Restorative Justice APPG Advisory Board. I firmly believe that 

your participation can affect and shape RJ policy in the UK. Allow me to share with you three 

reasons why our group is the ideal place for individuals like you who are driven to make a 

positive impact: 

1. Leaders in Raising Awareness: 

We take immense pride in being recognised as one of the most successful All-Party 

Parliamentary Group (APPG) in Westminster when it comes to raising awareness. Our track 

record is a testament to our Advisory Board’s commitment to shining a spotlight on the issues 

that matter. As a member, you will join a dynamic group that has consistently made a significant 

impact on public discourse. Your involvement will allow you to contribute to our legacy of 

creating change through raising awareness and advocacy. 

2. The Pinnacle of Advisory Boards: 

Our Advisory Board is not just active; it is one of the most active in Westminster. Comprising a 

diverse and accomplished group of experts, it serves as the engine driving our organisation's 

strength and influence. Your participation will grant you access to an environment where ideas 

are transformed into action. Your unique insights and skills will further enhance the dynamism 

of this group and play a key role in shaping our strategic direction. 

3. A Year of Unprecedented Opportunity: Promoting Restorative Justice Ahead of an 

Election: 

We are on the cusp of an exhilarating year, filled with opportunities that will define the path of 

our organisation. With an upcoming election, our mission to promote Restorative Justice takes 

on added significance. Restorative Justice represents a transformative approach to addressing 

societal issues, and your involvement will help ensure that it remains at the forefront of the 

political agenda. Joining us at this juncture allows you to be a driving force in a campaign that 

has the potential to reshape our nation's approach to justice. 

Your participation is crucial as we embark on this exciting journey. As a self-funded group your 

work together with cross-party parliamentarians, will help deliver restorative justice and 

restorative practice throughout the UK. 

I wholeheartedly encourage you to join us in our mission. Your expertise will undoubtedly 

enhance our collective capacity to make a lasting difference in our community and the nation. 

Warm regards, 

Elliot Colburn MP   

 

Chairman, All Party Parliamentary Group on Restorative Justice 


